
The States Works Department will be opening the Impot by appointment only on 
Wednesday 22nd April. 
 

ANYONE WHO IS AWAITING TEST RESULTS OR HAVE ANY OF THE SYMPTOMS 
OF COVID-19 IS NOT PERMITTED TO MAKE AN APPOINTMENT. 
 
BOOKING 

 Appointments are at 15 minute intervals. 

 Prior to contacting SWD for an appointment, please ensure you have your vehicle 

registration number and the type of waste available. 

 To book an appointment, call SWD 822408 or email swd@alderney.gov.gg. 

Appointments are confirmed on receipt of an allocated time slot only. If you have 

not received an allocated time slot, you DO NOT have an appointment. 

CONTENTS 

 Strictly no commercial waste. 

 Waste must be sorted prior to arrival. 

 No looking through other items of waste within the facility i.e. no mooching, 

rummaging or removal of disposed items. 

CONDUCT 

 Users are asked to be punctual – late comers will not be admitted. 

 Only one person per vehicle will be allowed to dispose of waste unless States 

Works staff authorise one other member of the same household to assist. 

 Only one vehicle will be permitted into the facility at any time. 

 Disposal in the correct areas are to be observed at all times. 

 Absolutely no physical or verbal abuse of States Works staff will be tolerated. 

ON THE DAY 

 Please wait at the top of the road, remain in your vehicle and wait to be called and 

permitted access. 

 Drive carefully into the Impot and wait to be instructed by a member of staff. 

 States Works staff are not permitted to assist and social distancing policy must be 

maintained at all times. 
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